
 

03/21/2025 

Dear PT Distributor Partners,  

As noted within our 12/12/24 price adjustment notice (which was effective 
Monday, 2/3/25) rising raw material costs remain a challenge. We are not 
certain of the impact of tariff conflicts on these raw materials, however 
between this announced adjustment in December, and the effective date in 
February, we received notice of a double digit increase on aluminum ingot.  

We continue our work to minimize the impact of this but are forced to institute 
a narrow price adjustment of 5% increase for our aluminum products effective 
Monday, 5/19/25. 

This will only impact our products built in PT facilities, proudly made in the 
USA, which start out using the high quality, aircraft grade aluminum ingot going 
through our foundries, heat-treat process, machining operations, and 
packaging. Therefore, it will not impact our aluminum ProGrip™ sleeves and 
ferrules, nor will it impact any other made in the USA PT Products.  

Your PT Representative and Customer Service Team will have the revised net 
prices available to send out upon request, closer to the effective date.     

Orders for quantities beyond normal purchase volumes may be reviewed for 
acceptance prior to the adjustment date. Orders designated for immediate 
shipment ONLY, receive pre-adjustment pricing. 

Again, thank you for your partnership and customer loyalty to PT. We will 
continue to do everything we can during these trying times to minimize the 
impact on you, our Distributor Partners. 

Best Regards, 

 

Brent J. Lilly,  
Vice President, Sales & Marketing 


